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Rules Committee,

Dear Legislators: 
I am a constituent living in Medford, Oregon. I am writing today to urge you to pass HB 2927
which would add Oregon to the growing number of states supporting the National Popular
Vote movement. 
Thank you for the work you do for Oregon, 
Victoria W. Perlson

Victoria Perlson 
spddir@aol.com 
3246 Bryson Way 
Medford, Oregon 97504
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